From: Valente, Judith

Sent: Wednesday, June 27,2018 8:50 AM
To: To

Subject: Re: Disappointed

Dear Mr.-

Thank you for taking the time to write.

| can assure you | have a great deal of respect for law enforcement. | come from a family of
many police officers (back East) and my husband is not only an officer of the court, but a
longtime public servant in the justice system.

Again, thanks for sharing your thoughts,

Sincerely,
Judy Valente



